Sexual Abuse Prevention Training, presented by the Children's Advocacy Center [CAC] of Eastern Central Missouri

Dear Parents and Guardians-

The School District of Washington will host the <u>Children's Advocacy Center or CAC</u> to present sexual abuse prevention training to students grades 5th-12th. These presentations meet the guidelines of <u>RSMo 170.045</u> as outlined with the Department of Elementary and Secondary Education [<u>DESE</u>].

Parents and guardians, please note the presentation materials discuss sensitive topics related to sexual abuse prevention. We encourage viewing the materials and videos for additional information.

The Parent Opt-Out Letter is available for parent/guardians who prefer their child NOT participate in the CAC presentation on sexual abuse prevention. Please return this letter to your child's school office. If you cannot print this letter, please contact the school office and a letter will be provided to you.

For more information about the KIDS' Rights Program curriculum presented by the CAC, please visit this website, https://www.playitsafe.org/curriculum_gradelevels.php. This site includes a summary of the presentation, along with video trailers used in the presentations.